
                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                               
 

TOWN HALL MEETING FOR UNDINE / GREENSHORES CUSTOMERS  

We Invite You to Attend a Customer Town Hall Meeting 
 to Discuss Utility Services and the Expected Upcoming Rate Filing  

 
To be held at: 

 
Shepherd of the Hills Christian Church   

6909 West Courtyard Dr. 

Austin, TX 78730 
512.343.7858 

 
Wednesday February 28th, 2024  

6:00 – 8:00 pm 
 

Undine Texas, LLC would like to invite you to attend this meeting to discuss the 
anticipated upcoming rate filing as well as needed revisions to the Drought 
Contingency Plan.  
 
 
Our presentation will include a discussion of the rates we intend to request and 
the primary components of and the rationale for the rate filing.  
   
We will also discuss the roles and responsibilities of the Public Utility Commission 
of Texas and the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality as they pertain to 
regulated utility systems. 
 
 
We hope to see you there.  
 
Sincerely, 
The Undine Management Team 
 


